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On the behalf of the PTO board officers, we 
would like to thank all of the parents, 
teachers, and staff members who are 

interested in joining PTO for the 2024-2025 
school year. This year’s membership is $15 

per family and if your family joins by 
September 20, 2024, each student that 
attends M.E.S. will receive a jean pass! 

We are looking forward to a  wonderful school 
year!  

Important Dates:
Sept. 5, 2024
● PTO Meeting/Curriculum Night- 

4:30 pm
Location: M.E.S. Cafeteria

 You can sign up for PTO all year long!

Sept. 20, 2024
● Deadline to sign up for PTO if you 

want your child(ren) to receive a 
jean pass.

 

Scan the barcode to 
fill out your M.E.S. 
PTO membership 
form.

mailto:meswildcatspto@gmail.com


Important Dates: 
● September 20, 2024-Deadline to join 

PTO in order for your child(ren) to 
earn a jeans pass AND it’s the 
deadline to order a  Breast Cancer 
T-Shirt. 

● September 26, 2024-PTO 
Informational Meeting/Curriculum 
Night-4:30 pm at M.E.S.

● October 26, 2024-1st Annual Breast 

Cancer Walk at M.E.S. 
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PTO is a parent teacher organization that gives 
parents and teachers the opportunity to work 

together to supplement and enrich the educational 
experience.The purpose of PTO is to enhance and 
support the educational experience at McGarrah 

Elementary School, to develop a closer connection 
between school and home by encouraging parent 
involvement, and to improve the environment at 

McGarrah Elementary through
volunteer and financial support. Membership is $15 

per family and if you join BEFORE September 20, 
2024 your child(ren) will receive a jean pass! We will 
host a Breast Cancer walk in October, and we would 

love for you all to participate in our fundraiser!

1. Our students benefit. 
2. Our school benefit.
3. Create connections.
4. You benefit.

Scan here 
to order a 
T-shirt.

Scan here to 
join PTO.

Scan here 
to stay 
connected.


